F.No.11011/4/2023-Estt.(NPPA)
Government of India
Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
D/o Pharmaceuticals
National Pharmaceuticals Pricing Authority

3rd/5th Floor

YMCA Cultural Centre Building

1, Jai Singh Road, New Delhi-110001
Dated 26.07.2024

Notice

Subject: Hiring of Twenty three (23) Consultants and Twelve (12) Young
Professionals in the office of NPPA on contractual basis-reg.

Reference is invited to the Notice uploaded on NPPA website dated 27.06.2024 and
on DoP&T website dated 02.07.2024 [for Consultant (Tech Grade-I) and Consultant
(Non-Tech-Grade-II)] on the subject mentioned above. In this regard, it is stated that the
advertisement has also been published in the Employment News in the edition of 20-26
July, 2024. Hence, the last date of receiving applications will be 10t August, 2024 (21
days from 20t July).

2. Applicants are instructed to strictly mention the post for which they are applying. For
example, if an applicant is applying for consultant for Medical device, then it should be
clearly mentioned on the application as ‘Consultant (Medical Device)’ instead of just
mentioning ‘Consultant’. Applications without specifying the post may be liable to
rejection. Applicants who have already submitted their application without specifying
the post, for which they have applied, may send the clarification/ missing documents on

the email id: nppa@nic.in .

3. The contact number mentioned in the advertisement uploaded on NPPA's website
may be read as 011-23444534 instead of 011- 23444545.

AN
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(Vikas Dhaka)
Section Officer



